FBR extends
deadline by
Dec 15

~ RECORDER REPORT

KARACHI: Federal Board
of Revenue (FBR) has extend-
ed the deadline for submission
of deregistration of sales tax for
the service providers falling in
the ambit of provincial revenue
authorities by December 15,
2018.

According to details, the
board has again extended the
deadline for submission of
deregistration of sales tax for the
service providers falling under
provincial revenue authorities
by December 15, 2018.

* Keeping the said extension in
view, the Karachi Customs
Agents Association (KCAA)
has again informed its members
to submit application for dereg-
_ istration of sales tax at FBR .
before December 15, 2018 as
no application would later be
considered by the board after

the deadline. |




